
PINECLIFF LAKE COMMUNITY CLUB

LIFEGUARD APPLICATION  2022


Lifeguards are required to be up to date with all of their certifications.  A hard copy of all 
certifications must be on file for Beach Inspections by the Health Department.  Lifeguard 
certifications needed to work at Pinecliff Lake Beach include Waterfront, CPR and 
Lifeguarding skills.  Lifeguards must be available to work weekends and weekdays 
unless approved by the Beach Trustee prior to beach opening.   

An Interview is required and will be set up with the potential lifeguard when working 
papers and this application have been completed and a hard copy can be handed to the 
Beach Trustee.  Two mandatory training sessions will occur during the summer for all to 
refresh their skills and to be comfortable to work other lifeguards.  Attendance at Family 
Day is a requirement of all lifeguards who work at Pinecliff Lake Community Club.  
Dates for both training and Family Day will be furnished sometime in April to all 
lifeguards.


Please fill out the following personal information and return it to Beach Trustee when you 
are scheduled for an interview.


	 PLEASE FILL OUT THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IN ORDER TO 
APPLY TO BE A PLCC LIFEGUARD FOR THE SUMMER OF 2022.  PLEASE PRINT 
NEATLY.


NAME______________________________________


ADDRESS___________________________________


CELL PHONE NUMBER_________________________

 

HOME PHONE_________________________________


EMAIL ADDRESS: _____________________________


2022 PLCC MEMBER: YES____NO_____	  ASSOCIATE MEMBER___


SOCIAL SECURITY # _______________           BIRTHDATE____________


A COPY OF ALL CERTIFICATIONS AND THIS FORM (HARD COPY ONLY day of 
interview) MUST BE TO KITTY WHITE, 151 PINECLIFF LAKE DRIVE, WEST 
MILFORD.  Working papers should be brought to interview as well if needed.


Please email Kitty, kitwhite74@aol.com for any further information or questions. 

mailto:kitwhite74@aol.com

